
A:  3/79 Lichfield Street 
P:   PO Box 1845, Christchurch 8140 
W:  planzconsultants.co.nz  

 

1 

Memo  
 

To: Audrey Benbrook 
Hearings Administrator 
Waimakariri District Council 

From  Catherine Boulton 
On behalf of Daniel Smith (Submission 10) 

Date: 29 February 2024 

Subject  Request for Extension for Provision of Evidence for Hearing Stream 12 

 
Audrey, 
 
I am writing regarding Submission 10 made by Mr Daniel Smith on the Proposed District Plan on two matters, being 
the hearing sub-stream which consideration of this submission has provisionally been allocated to, and a request for 
an extension for the provision of evidence.  
 
In your email to myself on 23 February you indicated that Council Officers are considering reporting on the Daniel 
Smith submission as part of Stream 12 B however indicated that this may change based on the progression of the 
Section 42A reports. I would like to request that this submission is considered as part of Stream 12C Rural Lifestyle 
instead (scheduled 24-27 June). This is because of the land being identified in the Proposed District Plan as Rural 
Lifestyle and due to the availability of persons giving evidence.  
 
Secondly, I would like to request an extension to the timetable for the provision of evidence on behalf of Mr Smith 
on his rezoning request for a new Special Purpose Airfield Zone. The reason for this request for an extension is because 
Mr Dean Chrystal who is providing planning evidence on behalf of the submitter has recently had his father pass away 
and has been away on bereavement leave. I am therefore asking for an extension from 5th March until 5:00pm on the 
11th March.  
 
Thank you for your consideration of these matters.  
 
Regards 

 
 
Catherine Boulton  
catherine@planzconsultants.co.nz 
021 964 017 
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